
May all that we do be done with love—Corinthians 16:14 

 

Dear parents, carers, children & the community 
Thank you as always for your continued support . Updated upcoming events below: 

Year 6 SATS week is NEXT WEEK—children are to be in at 8.15am for 
toast, drinks & relaxing chats on Monday 13th May to Thursday 16th May!  

Parents/carers CHET residential meeting—MONDAY 13th MAY at 3.20pm!  

Don’t worry if you can’t make it, we will share all the information with you.  

Head TeacHer’s Message 9th May 2024 Summer Term 

Church of England Primary School 

Thank you, for all your continued support, Mr Roscoe, Mrs. Christy, Mrs. Osmond and all at 
St Thomas the Martyr CE. Please contact school via the app, email or phone Any concerns or 

you need support from school or from the foodbank—Mon to Thurs  8.45am TO 11.15am 

MAY ALL THAT WE DO BE DONE WITH LOVE” - Corinthians 16:14 


